
 
 

 

August 3, 2015 

 

Public Utility Commission 

Attn:  Filing Center 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, OR  97308-2148 

 

Re:  UE 296 – CUB’s Cross-Answering Testimony 

 

Dear Filing Center:  

 

The Citizens’ Utility Board of Oregon (“CUB”) does not intend to file cross-answering testimony at this 

time and does not have any cross-answering exhibits to file at this time. CUB reserves its right to ask 

follow-up questions of any testimony that is filed by another party. 

 

Dated this 3rd day of August, 2015. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nadine Hanhan 

Utility Analyst 

Citizens’ Utility Board of Oregon 

610 SW Broadway, Suite 400 

Portland, OR 97205 

(503) 227-1984, x11 

nadine@oregoncub.org 
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